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Quote of the Week! 
 

"Freshly cut Christmas trees smelling of 
stars and snow and pine resin - inhale 
deeply and fill your soul with wintry 
night." 

- John J. Geddes  

Reminders 

Dinner forms are sent out every Monday for the 
following week. Please remember that the 
deadline for completion is every Friday 12 noon! 

On Wednesday 8th December it will be the last 
Christmas Choir club practice with Mrs Jacques. 

Your child should now have come home with 
their class photographs. If you would like your 
order to be delivered to school, please complete 
and return by Wednesday 8th December.  

If you know of anyone interested in joining 
our Nursery or looking for a place in Reception 

in 2022, please ask them to get in touch to 
arrange a visit. 

 
If your child is off school for any reason, 
please phone the school office to let either Miss 
McCabe or Mrs Parr aware of your child’s 
absence, even if you’ve sent a message on 
Class Dojo. 

 
P.E Days 

Monday: Year 4 & Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 & Year 5 

Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 6 

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

Friday 10th December – Christmas Event Day  

Children can come to school in Christmas 
jumpers, Santa’s Grotto, face painting, arts and 
crafts, raffles and hampers! 

Monday 13th December – Reception’s Nativity 
(2pm) 

We will socially distance each family as much as 
we can. More information to follow!  

Tuesday 14th December – Year 1’s Nativity (2pm) 

We will socially distance each family as much as 
we can. More information to follow!  

Wednesday 15th December – Nursery Christmas 
Sing Along (9:15am and 10:00am) 

Parents will be able to attend. More information 
to follow!  

Wednesday 15th December – Christmas Dinner 
(All children)  

Wednesday 15th December – Year 2’s Nativity 
(2pm)  

We will socially distance each family as much as 
we can. More information to follow!  

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Nursery: Jack Hurley 

Reception: Mia Corkhill 

Year 1: Bobbie Renton 

Year 2: Amelia Hurley  

Year 3: Emily Price  

Year 4: Samuel Smith 

Year 5: Eva Dixon 

Year 6: Constantine Short  

 


